
 

REQUEST FOR SEALED BIDS 

 

January 19, 2018 

Notice to Bidders: 

The City of Hillsdale Department of Public Services is accepting sealed bids for purchase of a new work 

truck conforming to the attached specifications: 

 

Bids are to be for a 2018 or newer model and include delivery to the City of Hillsdale DPS at 149 

Waterworks Ave. Hillsdale MI 49242. 

 

Bids will be accepted until 2:00 PM on Thursday, February 1st 2018, at which time they will be opened 

and read in the second floor conference room at City Hall. All bids are to be clearly labeled “DPS Truck”. 

 

Bids are to be mailed or hand delivered to the following address: 

City Clerk’s Office 

City Hall 

97 N. Broad St. 

Hillsdale, MI 49242 

 

The City of Hillsdale reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, to waive irregularities in the bid 

process and to award such bid as is most advantageous to the Department of Public Services. 

 

City of Hillsdale, DPS 

 

Jacob Hammel 

Director 



Model 

Example of models to be quoted would be the Ford F-250, Dodge Ram 2500, Chevrolet 

Silverado 2500, or equal. 

FEATURES AND OPTIONS 

1. Engine – V-8 Gasoline fueled 

2. Transmission- automatic with overdrive. 

3. 4 wheel drive-two speed transfer case 

4. Extended cab. 

5. 6.5’ Box 

6. Trailer tow package-with extendable/collapsing mirrors-class IV receiver type hitch 

7. Full size spare tire including jack 

8. All terrain tires 

9. Vinyl flooring 

10. Cloth seats 40/20/40 splint bench front seat. 

11. Air conditioning 

12. Cruise control. 

13. Spray in bed liner 

14. Standard am/fm radio 

15. Power locks/windows 

16. 12 volt auxiliary outlet 

17. Anti-lock brake system. 

18. Factory pre-wired upfitter switches  

19. Roof Marker lights-municipal lighting package 

20. Front tow hooks. 

21. 8.5’ professional grade snow plow (installed) BOSS 8.5’Super-Duty 

22. Exterior color: Darkest Blue available 

 

 


